Shaunavon High School Wellness 10 Curriculum Excursion Cypress Hills Eco-Adventures  -  June 2015
Below is compiled student/supervisor feedback from tying our adventure into mental health, fitness, physical literacy, inter-personal relationships, spirituality and self-awareness & self-management outcomes for Wellness 10. Thank you for continuing to approve this amazing opportunity for our students. As a teacher, I couldn’t ask for a better experience that complements our renewed Wellness 10 curriculum and contributes to our students’ overall concept of Wellness. This feedback will also be sent in appreciation to Cypress Hills Eco-Adventures for a job well done!



                 

Miss Jennifer Foley
5 Words That Describe My Experience:

Fun x 22
Exciting x 13

Exhilarating x 7
Scary x 7

Challenging x 6

Educational x 6

Awesome x 6

Memorable x 4

Thrilling x 4

Enjoyable x 3

Adrenaline Rush x 2

Different x 2

Life-Changing x 2

Eventful x 2

Proud

Funny

Creative

Terrifying

Spectacular

Good Time

Fantabulous

Physical

Hard

High

Great

Unique

Refreshing

Satisfaction

Thank You…I Am Grateful For:

· The wonderful staff at Eco-Adventures. ..I was able to overcome my fear of heights because of them.
· Everyone spending your day with us and putting up with us(
· Everyone...you guys made me realize how much fun people can have.

· Taking the time to give us an amazing experience.

· The people who tried to encourage me through the terrifying experience!

· Being able to face my fear of heights and have fun!

· All of the staff.

· The opportunity to do something I usually can’t do on my own time.

· Helping me overcome my fears.

· Thank you Eco-Adventures crew! I had a wonderful time. I am grateful for the experience and will hopefully make it back this summer.

· Experiencing the Eco-Adventure, learning new ways to move my body and gaining upper body strength!!

· Kevin and Eric...you being cool dudes and great guides.

· This entire experience.

· Being able to spend the entire day with my classmates in Cypress Park.

· The overall experience of being able to do things I otherwise couldn’t do at home.

· All of the workers for being supportive and for letting us try out the Adventure Park.

· Your support and encouragement while climbing and making my time enjoyable.

· Making everything a bit more safe.

· Kaylie going up on the Treetop Drop with me.

· Eco-Adventures for giving us a great discount allowing us to be able to come and the people making sure we had such a fun day.

· Being able to somewhat conquer my fear and the nice staff.

· All of the fun I had and the support.

· All of the support you showed me and the confidence in me making me work harder. Thank you also, for the amazing experience.
· The staff really “getting it” and the connection to Wellness when challenging students to find their happy dance!

